
October 16, 2019 

Michael Forst 
Forst Construction, Inc. 
26 Gingerbread Lane 
East Hampton, NY 11937 

Dear Michael, 

KISLIN FAMILY 
1255 Sabal Palm Drive 
Boca Raton, FL 33432 

We wanted to express to you how thrilled we are with our home in Sagaponack. It was a 
pleasure working with your team from the beginning of the construction drawings to the 
final execution. You and your team brought excellent ideas to the project and worked 
seamlessly in creating the concept and potential we all envisioned. 

We greatly appreciate your thoroughness and honesty as you were both budget 
conscious and highly knowledgeable of our needs throughout the remodel process. 
Your entire team is professional, patient and diligent in planning and executing. As you 
were highly recommended to us, we too would highly recommend Forst Construction to 
others. Thank you again for coming in on time and on budget! 

' 
Warmly, 

\ 

David and Lana Kislin 
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